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Year 4 

Homework Challenge – Summer Term 3.1 2024 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this half term, 
however children can of course do as many as they wish. This will continue to run alongside the 
regular Reading, Maths and English homework that are set. 
 

History – Early Stuarts, 

Gunpowder and Civil War. 

 

 

Investigate the key figures and 

events of this time. 

Write a Newspaper article about 

one of these events. 

Science – Electricity  

Find out about electricity using 

www.switchedonkids.org.uk 

 

Create a working buzzer game or 

quiz board where matching 

answers will light up the bulb! 

Geography –South West 

England 

 

Find out about the landscape and 

key places of the South West. 

Create an annotated 2d or 3d 

map of the area  

(this could be edible too if you 

are feeling creative !!) 

 French  

 

Research the foods and drinks 

that originated from France. 

Have a go at making some of 

them if you can, e.g. croissants. 

RE – Buddhism 

 

 

 

Find out about the Buddhism way 

of life using the 8-fold path.  

Create a fact file, booklet or 

poster presenting your 

information.  

PSHE –Relationships 

Understand the different 

relationships we are part of and 

learning how to deal with 

difficult emotions within those 

relationships. 

Produce a piece of inspirational 

work based on the PSHE theme. 

This could be a story, a poem or 

a piece of art work. 

 
The challenge work is due in on the week beginning Monday 20th  May 2024 to show to the class on Tues 
21st May at 3pm. Parents/ Carers are invited in at this time to see the work produced. The above ideas 
represent a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this half term. 
Depending on the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework in a different way 
that doesn’t involve using pen and paper.  
 
We ask that everyone please has a go at this homework so they all have something, no matter how small, to 
share at the end of each half term. Children are rewarded with raffle tickets for their efforts.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Ryan and the Y4 team. 
 

http://www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk/
http://www.switchedonkids.org.uk/

